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CONTRA COSTA COMMUNITY COLLEGE  
4CD-98 Early Learning Center Controls Upgrade 
Contra Costa College 

Date: April 11, 2023  

NOTICE TO ALL CONTRACTORS  

You are hereby notified of the following changes, clarifications and/or modifications to the original Contract 
Documents, Project Manual, Drawings, Specifications and/or previous Addenda. This Addendum shall 
supersede the original Contract Documents and previous Addenda wherein it contradicts the same, and 
shall take precedence over anything to the contrary therein. All other conditions remain unchanged.  

This Addendum forms a part of the Contract Documents and modifies the original Bid Documents dated 
February 23, 2023.  Acknowledge receipt of this Addendum in space provided on the Bid Proposal Form. 
Failure to acknowledge may subject Bidder to disqualification. 
 

A.      Questions & Answers 

1. Q: Is it too late to participate? I ask because the bidder and sign in sheet were submitted as “no 
attendees”, so curious to its status. 
A: No. The pre-bid meeting was non-mandatory. 
 

2. Q: …the possibility of the district/campus allowing bidders to submit something less proprietary 
than ALC as a brand manufacturer? 
A: Only ALC is allowed. The District have a master design standard and approval by the Board to 
only accept ALC controls. 

B.  If you have any questions regarding this Addendum, please contact: 
 
 Rod Herrera—Senior Buyer 
 Contra Costa Community College District, 500 Court St., Martinez, CA 94553 
 Email:  rherrera@4cd.edu  
 
 
 
___________________________________  
Amy Sterry 
Director of Purchasing & Contract Services 
Contra Costa Community College District  
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